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1.  February 10, 2020, Construction and Maintenance Agreement No. C-9-1793, 

$792,055, approved by the Board of Directors (Board). 
 

• To define the specific terms, conditions, and funding responsibilities for construction 
and maintenance, including design and construction parameters, flagging, 
inspection, temporary construction easement, and permanent property rights for 
the Interstate 405 Improvement Project.  

 
2. June 9, 2025, Amendment No. 1 to Construction and Maintenance Agreement  

No. C-9-1793, $331,000, pending Board approval. 
 

• To pay Union Pacific Railroad for additional design and construction parameters, 
flagging, inspection, temporary easement, and permanent property rights to widen 
the Bolsa overhead freeway bridge over the railroad facility as part of the 
Interstate 405 Improvement Project. 

 
Total construction and maintenance agreement amount after approval of Amendment No. 
1 to Construction and Maintenance Agreement No. C-9-1793: $1,123,055. 
 


